
From: Sheila Handler 
Sent: Monday, April 09, 2018 9:27 AM 
To: Lila Kari  
Cc: PEC <pec@london.ca>; Neighbourhood Newsletter OPSF  
Subject: Re: for the agenda of the Public Meeting on Medway Valley Heritage Forest ESA, April 16, 2018 

 

Dear Sir/Madam:  

 

I have read my neighbour, Lila Kari’s, letter attached below, and, as I cannot do better in terms 

of eloquence, am simply writing to express agreement with the position she is taking.  

 

Yours truly,  

 

Sheila Handler 

54 Doncaster Place 

London, ON 

 

mailto:pec@london.ca

